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Last Quotes 
On their 

Caps!  

Graduation 
Practice!  

Before  
Graduation  
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Dakota Lockhart 
singing the  
National Anthem 
for his class, and  
and for the school as 
he has done many 
times prior. GREAT 
JOB DAKOTA!   

AFTER 
Graduation 
Congrats 
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Primary Library Gets Some Character 
     Our Penguins on Parade art concept has trav-
eled down to the Primary Library! Thanks to our 
fantastically talented T-C Pride Projects Art stu-
dents, Nick Belt, Sam Conley, Claudia Gonzalez, 
Griscelda Ramirez, and Gabriela Ramirez the 
back wall of our Primary Library now has new 
artwork. As you can see our Penguins read a lot, 
and each book introduces new characters, whether 
they are superheroes like Batman and Superman, 
Geronimo Stilton in his trademark green suit, 
Harry Potter, Corduroy with his missing button, 
Winnie the Pooh, the Cat in the Hat with Thing 1 
and Thing 2, Babar, or more yet to be imagined - 
they all come to life vividly as we read the pages! 
The students also drew inspiration from Char-
lotte’s Web as they painted a Dr. Seuss quote 
above a connecting doorway. Many thanks to 
Mrs. Limbach-Brown, Nick, Sam, Claudia, Gris-
celda, and Gaby for this fantastic addition to our 
library! It will make a positive impact on 
our students and their love of reading for 
many, many years to come!! 

4th Grader Brianna Buechner recently won the 
Ag in the Classroom Essay Contest. A total of 
3,207 fourth and fifth grade Wisconsin stu-
dents wrote 100 to 300 worked essays for the 
competition sponsored by Wisconsin Farm 
Bureau Foundation, Insight FS and WE Ener-
gies. This year’s theme was “Tell us about 
maple syrup in Wisconsin.” Buechner and all 
the other finalists from each of the nine dis-
tricts across the state will receive a certificate, 
educational resources for their teacher and a 
classroom presentation about Wisconsin agri-
culture.   
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Softball 2016 Team Awards  
Offensive Player of the year-

Kailey Bagley  
Defensive Play of the year 

Amber Baehman 
Hustle Award  

Shannon Sachs  

1st Team All-
Conference  

 
Kailey Bagley 

and  
Amber  

Baehman  
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Elementary Gym Closed All Week  

High School Gym Closed All Week  
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10th grader, Alexis Rodri-
guez, is a wonderful per-
son who is strong at 
heart, according to Mr. 
Jim Pieper.  Alexis is an 
attentive, quiet leader 
who is goal orientated 
and who is a real asset to 
Tri-County High School. 

Nicholas Gilbert, 11th 
grade, has been a great 
addition to my class-
room said Mrs. Helm-
rick.  Not only does 
Nicholas complete all 
of his homework on 
time, but he goes above 
and beyond what needs 
to be done.  Nicholas 
has also been willing to 
help around the class-
room when he is done 
with his other studies.  
Mrs. Helmrick said he 
is a great role model to 
the other students 
within the class. 

12th grader, Jared Goman, 
has been a great asset as a 
teacher’s aide in the sci-
ence department accord-
ing to Mrs. Helmrick.  Ja-
red has been willing to as-
sist in any project, 
whether he is building 
bluebird houses, carrying 
supplies, or assisting on 
environmental education 
class trips.  The science 
department really enjoyed 
having Jared’s assistance 
this year and he will be 
missed after he graduates. 

Harlan Neumann, 8th grade, came to our school as a new student. Mrs. Tina Krummel said 
that he has a love of knowledge and technology. Harlan is a very quiet young man, not 
afraid to work on things by himself or with a group. Mrs. Krummel said that he is always 
trying to make people smile with a joke and always willing to talk about anything.  

 

7th grader, Esmeralda Banda, is such a positive addition to her class and is always willing to contrib-
ute to discussions and classroom instruction, according to Ms. Dawn Byrum. She takes enormous 

pride in her work, the detail and neatness in everything she does is very commendable. Esmeralda is 
consistently on task and is pushing herself to her full potential, academically and athletically.  Ms. 
Byrum will miss having her in Math Class next year, as she moves into High School Algebra, and is 
confident that she will continue to be very successful through the accelerated math program at Tri-
County. Esmeralda is one of those students that Ms. Byrum goes  to when she needs a "favor" or a 
helper to get things done. She is a gracious young lady who always greets others with a smile on her 
face. 

Angela Phillips, 9th grade, 
is a great student to have 
in class.  Mr. Jim Pieper 
said she is polite and re-
spectful of others and a 
hard worker.  Angela is 
easy to teach, stays on 
task, and is not afraid to 
ask questions.  She also 
has a great sense of humor 
and is a good role model 
for other students.  Angela 
is a pleasure to have in our 
school.  Mrs. Jamie Helm-
rick said that Angela has 
held her academics at a 
very high standard in 
General Science.  She is 
very aware and willing to 
help any student in class if 
they have a question.  Mrs. 
Helmrick is excited to see 
her in future classes. 
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Check out  
Tri-County Website  
For the 2016-2017 
School Calendar  
and 2016-2017 

School Supply List 

Mr. Mesyk, Macy Klabunde, Lucas Mari-
nack and Matthew Nigh retire from Math 
League! Congrats to all, and good luck in 
your future endeavors! Picture taken at 
Math League Banquet in Stevens Point on  
May 3, 2016.  

Fundraiser  
Ponderosa Pines for Tri-County 
Volleyball and Wrestling Teams 

 
 July 23rd 

 
Registration starts at 9:00 a.m. for 
Volleyball with a 10:00 start time. 
$60.00 per team. Bags Tourney 

registration starts at 11:00 with a 
12:00 start time. $20.00 per team.  
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Pictured right playing are the A-team: Cody Eisner, 
Matthew Nigh, Jacob Kramer and Lucas Marinack.  
 
Pictured below playing  the B-team: Daniel Kaehn, 
Payton LaPorte, Eric Buechner and Heidi Ertl.  
 
The B-Team won the Central Wisconsin Conference 
Quiz Bowl Championship on March 9, 2016 .   

Saturday, May 7, 2016, these individuals from Tri-County 
participated in the Wisconsin State Music Festival, at UW-
SP. 
 
Heidi, a junior, earned a first on Alto Sax, Danny, a sopho-
more, earned a second on Trumpet, Patrick, an 8th grader, 
earned a first on Trumpet and David, a freshman, earned a 
first with his Euphonium solo. 
 
Special Thanks to Mrs. Jennifer Cummings for her out-
standing help and accompaniment with these soloists. 
 
Heidi Ertl, Danny Kaehn, Patrick Leibsle and David Femal 
are pictured, left to right. 

 Pictured left are all the members of the Quiz Bowl Teams. 
Left to right front row: Emma Walker, Heidi Ertl, Matthew 
Nigh, Eric Buechner, Shawn Kemnetz, Payton LaPorte, 
Daniel Kaehn. Middle row left to right: Victoria Boyd, 
Kenny Becher, Cody Eisner, Claude Cleereman, Lucas 
Marinack and Jacob Kramer. Third row left to right: Coach 
John Mesyk and Garrett Femal.  

Quiz Bowl Team 2016 

Quiz Bowl  
A Team   

Quiz Bowl  
B Team   
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The Tri-County High School Math League team has finished ahead of the competition for the 18th year in a row. Ranking first out of 17 
high schools in Division IV, Tri-County again posted excellent results after three meets that were held at the University of Wisconsin-
Stevens Point. 
 
Math League teams from all participating schools were honored at the 46th Annual Central Wisconsin Math League Awards Banquet on 
May 3 at the Dreyfus University Center at UWSP. 

Of the 17 Tri-County students competing in Math League this year, the following students also distinguished themselves by finishing in 
the top ten in their math category. 

In Advanced Math Topics, out of 89 students competing, Matthew Nigh achieved 1st place, Macy Klabunde captured 2nd place and 
Payton LaPorte secured 4th place. 

In Advanced Algebra, out of 90 students, Ken Becher came in 3rd place and Daniel Kaehn finished in 5th place. 

In the Geometry category, David Femal ranked 4th out of 77 students competing. 

Math coaches for Tri-County are Annette Carroll and John Mesyk. 

Pictured are:  Math League Champions – Top row (l-r): David Femal, Ken Becher, Daniel Kaehn, Lucas Marinack, Ivy Klabunde, Macy 
Klabunde, Matthew Nigh, Adam Zahrt, Chandler Wanichek, Mitchell Alarie. 

Front row: Payton LaPorte, Tyler Kramer, Brooke Hopkins, Haley Kramer, Andrea Boyd, Katie Craig, Heidi Ertl. 

Team members' arms are crossed to symbolize the Roman numeral 10 + 8 fingers = 18 years in a row. 
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Congratulations Retirees, and to our 
Class of “2016” Graduates!  


